
August 8, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Application Processing Branch

Attn:  Mr. Frank Coperich

Re: FCC ID B66ACR-RLB30
Applicant:  ACR Electronics, Inc.
Correspondence Ref. No.  15450
731 Confirmation No.  EA95888

Dear Mr. Coperich,

Regarding your e-mail message of August 7, 2000.  It was my intention to send the
missing circuit diagram (our Y1-01-0619) in our original application, and to request that
the circuit diagram be treated as confidential data.

Please accept this letter with Y1-01-0619 as an amendment to our original
application.

Very truly yours,

John Flood
Vice President Engineering

Encl.  Y1-01-0619 - Circuit Diagram


